

Thursday 25th January 2024

Year 6 DayTrip to London

Dear Parent/Carer,

Earlier in the academic year, we wrote to you sharing information about the wide range of residentials and trips that are on offer this year to our year 6 children. I am writing to provide you with an exciting update on our upcoming day trips to London and to provide a last opportunity to secure a place before train tickets are purchased.

I can confirm that we have been successful this year in securing a visit to the Houses of Parliament amongst other landmarks during the visit. The spaces for entry to Parliament were extremely competitive and we are very pleased that for the first time we are able to offer this unique experience to our children. The dates for the London visit with be either Monday 18th March, Wednesday 20th March or Monday 25th March 2024. Once we have confirmed numbers for the trip, we will then write to you again with the confirmed date for your child.

The day trip will include their return transport from Warrington Bank Quay to London Euston via train, the tube on the London Underground, a visit to the Houses of Parliament including a tour, a booking to hear the 'Story of Parliament' being told, a boat trip along the River Thames and an evening meal. I can now confirm that the cost of this trip will be £60 per child, which we are pleased to say is a £10 reduction on the cost that was originally advised.

From the previous communication, you may have already confirmed that your child will be attending the day trip, if this is the case you do not need to complete another permission slip. If you have already reserved a place but have now changed your mind, please let us know on the slip below and we will issue a refund for your deposit.

If you would like your child to attend this trip and haven't already given your permission or deposit please complete the form below and pay a £10 non-refundable deposit by Thursday 1st February, via Parentmail. Please note that tickets will be purchased immediately after this deadline so no additional places can be added and by paying a deposit, you are committing to full payment of the place.





If you have any questions, please contact myself at h.hackett@teacher .	@cvps.omegamat.co	<u>.uk</u> or your child's cla
Yours sincerely,		
Hannah Hackett Assistant Headteacher		
I wish for my child day trip to London and will pay the deposit of £10.00 via Pare	in class entmail by Thursday	to attend the 1st February 2024.
I no longer wish for my childday trip to London and require a refund for my deposit.	in class	to attend the
	(parent / carer)	

